Town of Hamilton, N.Y. Legal Notice

Due to public health and safety concerns related to COVID-19, the Town of Hamilton will not be meeting in-person. In accordance with the Governor's Executive Order 202.1, the April 9, 2020, 6:30 p.m. Regular Monthly Town Board meeting will be held via ZOOM videoconferencing, and a transcript will be provided at a later date. The public will have an opportunity to see and hear the meeting live and provide comments.

A link to the videoconference will be located on the Town's website wwww.TownofHamiltonNY.org within the Calendar on the date of the meeting. The Calendar is located on the About Menu. On the evening of April 9, 5 minutes before 6:30 p.m., log in with your computer, smartphone or telephone. Please include your First and Last Name upon login. You will be placed on hold until the meeting starts. Questions about accessing the Zoom videoconference should be emailed to s.reymers@townofhamiltonny.org. The Town Board always welcomes and encourages attendance by town residents. Comments by mail or emails as also accepted.

Sue Reymers Hamilton Town Clerk